
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/5/2021 3:21:14 PM

First name: Karen

Last name: Wilson

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Right now, the need to restore ecosystems rather than degrade them is urgent. California is entering

into another extreme drought, another extreme fire season, and is aiming to protect 30% of our lands by 2030. As

such, it is completely inappropriate to approve projects like this that will only cause further risk to our natural

resources. Therefore, I strongly oppose even the first exploratory step of this effort to ultimately mine for gold. At

a minimum, a full EIS should be conducted in order to properly assess the full impacts and allow for meaningful

public engagement.


